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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

To:  Mayor and City Council 

 

From:  Brad Reid, Director of Parks and Recreation  

 

Date:  July 23, 2019 

 

Reference:  Consider approval of appointing Noah Webster as Vice President of the Coppell 

Recreation Development Corporation Board. 
 

2030:  Community Wellness and Enrichment  

 
 

The vacancy in the office of Vice President of the Coppell Recreation Development Corporation was 

created by the recent resignation of Mark Tepper from the Board. Per Article 2 Section 2 of the 

Coppell Recreation Development Corporation By-Laws, the Board shall fill the vacancy by 

appointment, with approval by the City Council, for the unexpired portion of the term of that office. 

 

On July 1, 2019 the CRDC Board nominated and unanimously approved Noah Webster to fill the 

role of Vice President of the Coppell Recreation Development Corporation.   


